October 7, 2019
Protest of rezone of 2857 Packard (ORD-19-3—Weber Zoning)

Dear Mayor and all the council members:
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public hearing regarding rezoning of 2857 Packard Road

ga
from R1E to PUD. I am a neighbor of this address and is very concerned by how this proposal
will be decided, thus the land would be developed after your vote.

At the developer's meeting held previously I have seen how they plan to use the lot after
rezoning; how many houses are planned to be built at this not so large piece of land north of
Packard Rd. Clearly the project gives little consideration or respect to the
surrounding neighborhood's existing layout and style. It will not blend, rather cut into the
neighborhood in an odd way. Not to mention the issues such as congestion that will be forced
onto this part of the city. :

Do you want to see this to happen in our quiet neighborhood? I hope not, please vote NO
tonight. We the residents will deeply appreciate your caring decision.

Respectfully,

Feng Jiang c‘ﬁ
2808 Cranbrook Rd

(724 ) 934 418



